
 

 

 

24 August 2023 

Mr Barry Murphy 

Email: fyi-request-23575-823cdc73@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Mr Murphy 

 

Transfer of Official information request for Ohakune Kāinga Ora project  

 

I refer to your official information request dated 17 August 2023; 

While waiting I have come across the following document. 
https://www.crowninfrastructure.govt.nz/wp-content/uploads/CIP-IRG-Quarterly-Report-MAR-
2023-FINAL-with-table.pdf 
 
Please provide all documents and information pertaining to the Ohakune kainga ora project, while 
I wait for the others that you are talking with.  
 

We have transferred your request to Kainga Ora. The information to which your request relates is not 

held by us but is believed to be held by Kāinga Ora. In these circumstances, we are required by 

section 14 of the OIA to transfer your request. 

You will hear further from Kāinga Ora concerning your request.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Tanya Hansen 

Stakeholder and Communications Manager 

Crown Infrastructure Partners 
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